GUEST ARTISTS AND ARTIST BIOGRAPHIES

We will again be having our guests artists on designated Sunday's this year; this event 1s
sponsored in part by the Kansas Art's Commission, a state agency and the National Endowment
of the Arts, a federal agency. If you would like to be considered as a guest artist or craftsman,
call or drop us a note, and we will put you on the schedule. We are working on updating our
artists biography as time permits. Send us information about yourself and any articles that are
published about you or your business. Please send us a copy for the Artist Biography book and
to put with your work. All of this helps sales. Keep your "Featured Artist and Craftsman" list
for reference and come visit the ones you would like to see. You can copy the lists and hang
them anywhere in your town where you can put up notices. These promotions help everyone's
merchandise sell.

THANKS FOR THE DONATIONS

We wish to thank each of you who donated an item or gave a cash donation to help cover the
expenses of the move. We appreciate the support. Thanks again.

SALES TAX

You do not need to pay sales tax on the items that we sell for you at Kansas Originals Market.
For those of you who fill out a sales tax form for your business, the money you receive from us
is listed under deductions as "Sales to other retailers for purposes of resale.”

RETURNS AND RENEWALS

Please pick up returns as soon as possible. For each of the returns that aren't picked up, we have
less space for saleable stock. If you send us the postage, we will ship returns to you. Please
send your renewals in as soon as you get them. Do not risk having your merchandise pulled
because you are no longer a member. If you do not renew and do not pick up your merchandise,
it will become the property of the Post Rock Opportunity Foundation after sixty days.

ARTISTS AGREEMENTS

We will be sending all of our members an agreement. Please read it thoroughly. If you have any
questions call or write. Sign and return the agreement to Kansas Originals as soon as possible.

K This newsletter is sponsored in part by the Kansas Arts Commission, a state agency and the
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